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Tuesday December 28, 2004  

Held at 7:30 PM in the Georgetown Town Hall

 Basement Meeting Room

Minutes

Present: T. Gerraughty, C. Shreder, E. Davidson,  H. LaCortiglia, E. Fiasconaro

Meeting called to order at :7:35

· New Committee member:

Vice-Chairman of the Planning Board, Timothy Gerraughty is the newly appointed CPC representative. Tim has been sworn in and is welcomed by the committee members.

·  Guests: 

No guests are present this evening. 

· Bills:

C. Shreder  moves to pay Recreational Path invoice for map reproductions totaling $129.30


 
E. Fiasconaro seconds



Unanimous



Committee members sign the payment request

· Old Business

Timelines, Inc. update:

E. Fiasconaro will contact timelines again this week for greater clarification of the Historic Houses project status.

E. Fiasconaro reports that the Union Cemetary Fence projectis is being delayed pending a determination of ownership of the cemetary..

· New Business

A new Project Suggestion Form is given to the Committee by C. Shreder for the Conservation Commission to preserve trails and access on municipal lands (similar to last year’s proposal)

· This year’s Public Informational meeting is discussed. No particulars are resolved.

· Adjournment at 8:06 PM
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2004.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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